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Comments: Hello, 

I am writing in regards to the proposed Sandia Mountain roller coaster. This building would significantly alter the

ecosystem of the Cibola National Forest and be incredibly offensive to the Pueblo of Sandia. The proposed

project will exclude an Environmental Assessment as well as an Environmental Impact Statement which is all

under the National Environmental Protection Act and will usher in noise pollution, increased litter, and an

increase of uneducated tourists. Please do not let this harmful project progress any furher. 

Zoe Perls


